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TO:   Dr. Andy Barrett         Date: 9/16/2024 

FROM:  Tim Wyller 

RE:   Kane County Grant 

 

Dr. Barrett, 

In accordance with Policy 8:80- Gifts, Grants, and Bequests having a value of more than $500.00 shall be 

accepted by the Board of Education. 

 

Mill Creek Elementary School has been selected as a recipient of the H2O On the Go grant, presented by Delta 

Dental of Illinois Foundation and Illinois Children’s Healthcare Foundation.  One water cooler will be sent the 

school and installed by a trained professional under the direction and cooperation of CUSD 304 guidance.   

 

We are so thankful for the support of the H2O On the Go grant and Delta Dental of Illinois Foundation and 

Illinois Children’s Healthcare Foundation.  This contribution is greatly appreciated by our entire community 

and will have a significant positive impact on the health and well-being of our students. The new water fountain 

will provide our students with easy access to clean and safe drinking water, promoting better hydration and 

overall health. This is especially important in encouraging healthy habits and ensuring that our students stay 

focused and energized throughout the school day. 

 

I am requesting approval from the Board of Education, at their next regularly scheduled meeting, to accept the 

grant and installation of the water fountain to Mill Creek Elementary School. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tim Wyller 

Principal, Mill Creek Elementary School 

 


